
Mackay Park Development 
Beginning July 17, 2017

Landscape construction is set to begin at Mackay Park on July 17, 
2017. The park is scheduled to open to the public in the spring of 2018.  
Please note these dates are subject to change and weather permitting.

Once construction begins, homeowners situated alongside the future 
park will not have access from the park area to their property. 

Prior to Wednesday, July 19, please ensure the following:

•	 All belongings (trailers, equipment etc.) are removed from  
the future park / construction area

•	 Sump pumps are redirected so they do not drain into the park

To learn more about the construction of Mackay Park visit  
saskatoon.ca/newparkdesigns to view the concept plan or call  
the Parks Division at 306-975-3300.

Thank you for your cooperation!


